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Notice
(For FYBAF, SYBAF, TYBAF, SYBMS and TYBMS)

The Department of B.Com (Accounting and Finance) in association with Internal

Quality Assurance Cell has organised one-day workshop on “ The Stock Market

Game Trading Session” on the Friday, 5th August 2022 at 9:00 am in block no.

508 followed by from 10:00 am, hands on experience in the computer

laboratory (Lab No.1).

As a part of the workshop, there will be a competition on trading of securities and

commodities. At the end of the workshop, students will get a participation

certificate and the team of students with maximum portfolio valuation will be

awarded.

Students who are interested in participating in this workshop need to register their

names by paying registration fees of Rupees 100/- to Ms. Michelle Menezes or

Ms. Diya Mukherjee  latest by Monday, 1st August, 2022.

Please note, as the seats are limited, registration will be accepted on a first come

first served basis. Students are requested to attend the workshop and avail the

opportunity.
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